
Principal's Report 

Thank You! 

I would like to take this time to thank all of our staff that 
work so hard over the summer months to make sure the 
school is up and running for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Children's Produce Market 

The Forest City Regional School District in conjunction with 
the Weinberg Food Bank will be holding the next monthly 
Children's Produce Market beginning on Thursday, September 
12, 2024. 

Distribution will run from 3:45 pm to 5:30 pm in the 
Elementary Circle. For more information, please contact 
Mrs. Hamlyn at 570.785.2469. 

Welcome New Faculty & Staff 

The Forest City Regional High School is happy to welcome 
the following new faculty and staff beginning the 2024-2025 
school year. 

• Mr. Samuel Brooks -Vocal Music Teacher
• Mrs. Yujing Greenleaf-Cafeteria Support Staff

Welcome to our Forester family! 

7th Grade Orientation 

The Forest City Regional High School held their annual 
7 th Grade Orientation on Tuesday, August 20, 2024. 
Registration began at 6:00 pm with the program begim1ing 
at 6:30 pm. in the high school cafeteria. 

The incoming middle school students and their parents 
were infonned of the expectations as they enter 7th grade, 
along with the Middle School philosophy. They had a tour 
of the high school, saw where their classrooms are located 
and had time to become accustom with their lockers. 

Students were provided with supplies and important 
resources to begin the next step of their educational 
journey. Thank you to Mrs. Erdmann for overseeing this 
event. 

Forest City Regional High School 

Ms. Cynthia Weiss 

Back to School Carnival 

The Forest City Regional School District Back to School 
Carnival was held on Tuesday, August 20, 2024 in the 
high school parking lot from 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm. 

The food consisted of hot dogs, chips and lemonade. 
There were bounce houses, bingo, corn hole, and pie in 
the face, spike ball, scratch art, face painting and so much 
more. 

Students had the opportunity to enter raffles with prizes 
from a school spirit raffle basket to bike raffles. 

Thank you to all volunteers that made this event such as 
success. 

Welcome Back! I 
On Monday, August 26, 2024, the Forest City Regional School 
District welcomed back students for the 2024-2025 school year. 

The CTC welcomed back students on Thursday, August 29, 2024 

Lifetouch Picture Day was held on Thursday, August 29, 2024 
for students and staff in the high school. 

There was no school on Friday, August 30, 2024 or Monday, 
September 2, 2024 in observance of Labor Day. Classes resumed 
on Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 

Enrollment 

Enrollment as of
September 9, 2024. 

Grade 7 -57 
Grade 8-66 
Grade 9-56 
Grade 10-63 
Grade 11 -43 
Grade 12 -61 

Total Enrollment: 346 

Middle School Event 

The 7th & gth grade teachers
hosted the first middle 
school event on Thursday, 
August 29, 2024. Students 
participated in a variety of 
mini-competitions. 

Thanks to the faculty/staff 
for making GREAT 
Forester memories. 


